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I oppose HB 2025 and any push by the state of Oregon to raise taxes.  Gas is 

already terribly expensive; a huge chunk of my paycheck is already stolen by state 

and federal governments before I even receive my hard-earned money.  Slapping 

increases on taxes for DMV, new car buying and the stupid vehicle privilege tax is 

just outright greedy and communistic.  Government wasn't created to become so 

bloated and focus on ways to take ever more of our money.  If you focus on 

government waste and fraud, getting rid of all illegal immigrants, and encourage 

economic growth through lowering rules and regulations for businesses, the people 

of this state will thrive, and the government will return to serve the people instead of 

serving themselves. 


